
Name Type of Application Decision Decision Date Reason for Decision Other Options Considered

YY09FFX
Hackney Cariage Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             10/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

SG59JWV
Hackney Cariage Vehicle 
Unsuspension

Suspension 
Lifted             10/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

Mr Barkat Ali Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       08/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Zafar Iqbal Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       29/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr David 
Greenwell Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       03/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Shawban 
Bahar Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       25/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Mohammed 
Gulzar Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       22/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Daljit Singh 
Sidhu Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

Mr Rafiq Latif Hackney Carriage Driver Renewal Renewal                       29/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AV60VMK Hackney Carriage Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    02/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

FL58TZZ Hackney Carriage Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    11/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

PV07BXP Hackney Carriage Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    29/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

KX57GVG Hackney Carriage Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    16/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

PJ10FFL Hackney Carriage Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      19/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

DA61YSC Hackney Carriage Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      01/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

NV63UCR Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       26/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

GL14WBJ Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       09/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



YP65EJA Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

BK63TGZ Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       15/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

HK65CZJ Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       17/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

DA61YSC Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       02/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YX62FWS Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       22/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SP63NVH Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       08/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YP65EHX Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PK13GUE Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       15/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PK13LWM Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YP65EHR Private Hire Vehicle Application Granted                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AD09LNX Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FR10FWO Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FR10FWK Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       19/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG09AUO Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       18/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

AG58LKJ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       25/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

PN14VLL Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       19/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FV10XFY Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       09/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



FE62TBV Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       09/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

HG12DHA Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       26/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SG10LYS Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       26/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

LA10WBN Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       26/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX15MYM Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       26/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT15EBJ Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT15EBG Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       17/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT15EBL Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       17/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

YT15EBK Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       26/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FJ15VWE Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       15/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FJ15VWK Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       19/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

EN11BSU Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX15NBB Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       19/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

FD64MZX Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

EN11BOH Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX15XWU Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       17/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NX15XWN Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       19/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse



NX15XWM Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

NJ13FNK Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       29/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

HG62ANR Private Hire Vehicle Renewal Renewal                       16/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed

Grant/Grant with 
Conditions/Refuse

SJ09XZF Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    25/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

SJ59LUH Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    18/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

AA08DWE Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    23/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

GU60MZV Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    11/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

NX60UAV Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    04/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

FR11LZF Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    11/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

SG10LYS Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    25/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

FR13ZGV Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    12/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

MM62GXU Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    17/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend

AG58LKJ Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      17/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

DS60WOU Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      01/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

PX60XGE Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      22/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

YT65OJR Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      04/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

PJ63RKV Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      04/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant



NL60HZH Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      22/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

FG14CXM Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      04/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

FH15MWV Private Hire Vehicle Transfer Transfer                      04/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Grant

BF60OBP Private Hire Vehicle Unsuspension
Suspension 
Lifted             04/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NX64OWC Private Hire Vehicle Unsuspension
Suspension 
Lifted             11/02/2016

Satisfied that the vehicle 
meets the criteria to be 
licensed Lift Suspension

NU60UGJ Private Hire Vehicle Suspension Suspension                    02/02/2016

Not satisfied that the 
vehicle meets the criteria to 
be licensed Suspend


